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LEGAL NOTIFICATION 

OF 

MANUFACTURED HOUSING DIVISION COMMITTEE MEETING 

The Regulation and Licensing Department, Manufactured Housing Division (“Division”), 
hereby gives notice that the Manufactured Housing Committee will conduct its Regular 
Committee meeting in person on Tuesday June 24, 2025, at 9:30 a.m.  The location to attend 
in person is Regulation and Licensing Building, 5500 San Antonio Dr., NE., Albuquerque, 
New Mexico 87109, in the Sandia Conference Room.   

The Committee will go into closed session during the meeting to discuss issues pertaining 
to issuance, suspension, renewal or revocation of a license, deliberations in connection with 
administrative proceedings or limited personnel matters as permitted by the Open Meetings 
Act. A final agenda for the meeting will be available at least 72 hours prior to the meeting and 
may be obtained by request to the Manufactured Housing Division, 5500 San Antonio Drive 
NE, Albuquerque, New Mexico 87109, by email to Mary.Page@rld.nm.gov, or by phone (505) 
365-3429, and is posted on the Committee’s website at www.rld.nm.gov. 

If you are an individual with a disability or other need requiring a reader, amplifier, interpreter, 
or any other form of auxiliary aid or service to attend or participate in the meeting, please 
contact our staff to discuss your accessibility needs at least one week prior, or as soon as 
possible, by calling the Manufactured Housing Division office in Albuquerque (505) 365-3429 

http://www.rld.nm.gov/

